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Subject: Disclosure under Regulation 30 of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 
Regulations, 2015 – Update on Scheme of Arrangement between the Company and its Members 
(‘Scheme’) 

 

Dear Madam/ Sir, 
 

Further to our letter dated PKR:SG: 59:23 dated 19th September 2023 on the subject, we wish to inform you that 
pursuant to the applicable provisions of the Companies Act, 2013 and Clause 7.1 of the Scheme, the Company has 
filed certified copy of the Order sanctioning the Scheme in the prescribed Form INC-28 with the Registrar of 
Companies, Delhi and accordingly, the Scheme becomes effective from today i.e. 19 th October 2023. 
 

Copy of the aforesaid Order is being uploaded on the Company’s website at www.nestle.in. 
 

This is for your information and record. 
 

Thanking you,  
Yours truly, 
 
NESTLÉ INDIA LIMITED 
 
 
PRAMOD KUMAR RAI  
COMPANY SECRETARY AND COMPLIANCE OFFICER 
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